
    

                                                                                                                                                                     April 20, 2017 

CONSTRUCTION CLARIFICATION 

LOT 61- Kleinburg Glen 

 

PROJECT- Kleinburg 

Electrical- 

Please note: Lot 61 has deleted all kitchen upgrades and decided to proceed with a standard kitchen.   

They would like to still keep the electrical upgrades so that they can have them in the location for when they renovate 

after moving in.  Please cut out cupboards accordingly to accommodate for these extras.  If you cannot, please advise 

our office and we will contact the purchaser.   

  

Thank you   

 

DATE ISSUED:   ________4/20/17____________ 

 

ISSUED BY: _______Stacey Carlete_______ 


